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Dear All, 
 
Thank you for your participation in the first virtual meeting of the Oslo Group. Five chapters and one 
issue paper were on the agenda. Some of you had comments on key issues and posted comments and 
textual contributions on the OG web site http://og.ssb.no/iresmainpage/iresloi/VM1. Those of you who 
did not comment have given your silent approval of the draft chapters. All of your comments, the 
silent as well as the written ones, will be considered for the next revision of the chapters.  
 
Please find attached the report from the meeting with a list of conclusions which we urge you to read 
and comment back to us if you disagree by 5 October. These conclusions are important for the next 
revision of the chapters.  
 
To facilitate your commenting and give you the possibility to state your preferences where there are 
options we have provided small checkboxes after some of the conclusions. Please check your 
preferences and send them to me. Also where conclusions have been formed on the basis of diverging 
views we provide you with a checkbox if you would like to state that you disagree with the conclusion 
and additional space where you can specify why. If you disagree with other conclusions do not 
hesitate to make your voice heard by using word’s comments feature or track changes.  
 
Again if you do not have any comment or do not specify your disapproval of the conclusions on the 
list it will be counted as your silent approval.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Kind regards 
Jun Toutain 
 
Ms Jun Toutain 
Senior Advisor Statistics Norway 
Leader of the secretariat of the Oslo Group 
Email: jwt@ssb.no 
Tel: +48 21 09 43 09 
 
 
 
 


